June 18th, 1941

Drs James Bordley,

Managing Editor,

Bulletin of the Johns Hopkins Hospital,
The Johns Hopkins Hospital,

Baltimore, Md., U.S.A.

Dear Dr.Bordley:

Many thanks for your letter of June 16th.
In caese it is decided to forward the Bulletin to #1 Neurological,

it should be addressed to #; Neurglogical Hospitel, RGAMCyod
Canadian Army-Overseas; ¢/o Base Post Office, Ottawa, Ont.

In a recent letter from Lt.Colonel Cone he
said that the Johns Hopkins Bulletin was one of the journals
they were missing most. They have now established a small
animal experimentation leboratory which is located quite
conveniently in a former box stall, and in the box stall next
to it is a pathological laboratory, and, curiously enough,
beyond the pathologieal laboratory is a chapel, also in a
box stall. It seems that the horses were treated "de luxem.

Yours very sincerely,

WGP/AD



